
 

 

16th December 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Magical Circus Trip 
 
As part of our next topic ‘Clowning Around’, we will be going on a trip to the Magical Circus in 
Birkenhead. This will be an amazing opportunity for the children to experience a visit to the circus in an 
educational environment. The trip will be on Monday 30th January for FS2LT and FS2SR and 
Tuesday 30th January for FS2FW. 
 
The day will be very structured and will commence in the ‘Circus Hall’ where the children will watch a 
circus show with a range of skills including juggling, stilt walking, unicycling and tight wire walking. The 
children will then take part in a circus workshop which will allow them to get involved in practicing 
different circus skills, which will of course be age appropriate. The children will also learn about the 
history of the circus in the workshop library and will complete the day by taking part in a themed art 
session where they will have the opportunity to use different materials to create different 
representations of what they see on the day.  
 
We will be providing school packed lunch for all children and giving the children an option of sandwich 
fillings. If your child has any specific dietary requirements that we do not yet know about please speak 
to your child’s class teacher. 
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 
jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in the immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be 
provided. 
 
A contribution of £17.00 to help cover the costs of the workshop and transport would be appreciated. If 
we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and 
payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what 
the slip/payment is for by Monday 16th January 2017. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you 
are entitled to the trip being funded by school.  
 
We are certain this is going to be a truly memorable experience for our children.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Laura Tracanna, Fiona Walker and Sophie Roberts  
Reception Teachers 
 
 
 



 

 

Reception Magical Circus Trip 
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________________ Class ______________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Magical Circus trip   [  ] 
 

Choice of Sandwich: 
 

Ham  [   ]   Egg  [   ]   Cheese  [   ]        Tuna  [   ] Hummus  [   ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): _______________________________________ Date ______________________ 


